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February 18, 2022              Via Electronic Delivery 

 
Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, SD  57501 
 
RE: MidAmerican Energy Company  
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
The accompanying revised electric tariff sheet issued by MidAmerican Energy Company 
(“MidAmerican”) is transmitted to you for filing: 
 
MidAmerican Energy Company 
Section No. 3: 

 
3rd Revised Sheet No. 48 Canceling 2nd Revised Sheet No. 48 

 
Effective: March 22, 2022 
 
With this filing, MidAmerican is proposing to revise its tariff for Rate SAL – Street and 
Area Lighting to add new rates for customer-owned light emitting diode (“LED”) lighting 
options. The proposed rates were calculated using the same methodology as approved in 
Docket No. EL21-030 and workpapers supporting these calculations have been included 
with this filing.  
 
MidAmerican’s current tariff only provides service for customer-owned LED lighting 
service for lights up to 249.9 watts. However, MidAmerican has been approached by 
customers wanting to install customer-owned LED lighting at higher wattages. To serve 
these higher wattage lights, MidAmerican is proposing to add eight new customer-owned 
LED lighting rates to accommodate lights up to 489.9 watts.  
 
Please contact me at (563) 333-8382 or diane.votino@midamerican.com if you have any 
questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
       
/s/ Diane Votino 
 
Diane Votino 
Sr. Tariff & Compliance Analyst 
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